
You're Invited! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce a special celebration to honor the 50th Anniversary of John and 

Jane Doe. 

When: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Where: 123 Celebration Lane, Hometown, State 

Join us for an afternoon filled with love, laughter, and wonderful memories. There will be food, 

games, and a special speech from the couple! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024 to confirm your attendance. 

We can't wait to celebrate this milestone with you! 

With love, 

The Doe Family 


